
NARFE CHAPTER 190 
EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING      2/27/2014 

 
 
CALL TO ORDER: 2:05 PM 
 
 
ROLL CALL SECRETARY –  
Tony, Carl, George, & Kandy 
 
California State Convention for 2015 was discussed. Location is San Luis Obispo. The hosting chapter is 
looking for volunteers from other chapters to assist. George mentioned the state has offered it’s officers as 
committee chairs. More information is needed before we can decide on what type of help to provide. 
 
Funding for the National Convention 2014 in Orlando was discussed. In the past the chapter has funded the 
President (or his designee) to attend paying travel expenses as well as registration fees, etc. However, with the 
decline in membership the treasury is dwindling. The need to curtail expenses is needed. George mentioned 
he wants to attend the convention. Lodging is $99 a night plus airfare. Tony stated the chapter would pay for 
registration and banquet ticket, if state does not cover George’s registration. Since George holds a state 
legislative position it is probable the state will pay some of his expenses. Once George finds out which 
expenses the state will cover, we can discuss remaining expenses and what to fund. It was discussed that the 
elimination of the travel expenses to all conventions would be eliminated for the president due to budget 
restraints. 
 
Meeting adjourned 2:30 PM 
 
Kandy Giblin, Secretary 

 
 
 

 


